                         NECAA Road Running Championships 2020
The NECAA Road Running committee members are grateful to the following local athletics clubs for agreeing to host the 2020 road running championships:-

Houghton Harriers

Royal Signals Road Relay championships (February)
Tyne Bridge Harriers
5 mile road championship

     (July)
     
Sunderland Harriers
5k road championship


     (July)

Tynedale Harriers

10 mile road championship

     (September)

New Marske Harriers
half marathon



     (September)

      
Heaton Harriers

10k road championship


     (November)
The committee is also keen to arrange hosting of all the road running championships for 2021. Please contact Harry Matthews at Harryrun755@gmail.com or telephone 07858796574 if your club would like to offer to host any of the events above.

Many thanks,

Harry Matthews,

Chairman

NECAA Road Running committee.
